KENWOOD -

SERVICE BULLE TIN Land Mobile Division

SUBJECT: UHF TRANSCEIVERS CAPABLE OF 406-406.IMHZTX DATE: 09/04/98

The United States Coast Guard and NOAA have reported to the FCC an occurrence of
unauthorized transmissions in the 406-406.1 MHz band. This band is reserved for use by

distress beacons.

The purpose of this Service Bulletin is to remind all Kenwood Authorized Dealers and Servicers
not to program the 406-406.1 MHz frequency range into any Kenwood transceiver capable
of transmitting in this frequency range.

NOTE: v
This bulletin has been revised to correct the frequency range.
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KENWOOD

KENWOOD COMMUNICATIONS CORPORATION

2201 E. Dominguez St.

Long Beach, CA 80310
Te:ephone: (310} 6394200
Mading Address:

PO Box 22745

Long Beach, CA 90301-5745

May 28, 1996

Federal Communications Commission -
Authorization & Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Milis Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Gentlemen:

This equipment meets the requirements of FCC Rules, Parts 90.203(e) and (g),
as applicable.

Programming of this product’s transmit frequencies can be performed ONLY by
the manufacturer or by service or maintenance personnel. The operator cannot
program transmit frequencies using the equipment’s external operation controls.

Sincerely,
Kenwood Communications Corporation
NN
( e P L -
~ E. Berger

R & D Assistance Manager



KENWOOD

KENWOOD COMSSUNICATIONS CORPORATION

2201 E. Dominguez St
Long Baach, CA 90310

Telephone: (310} 639-4200
Addrass:

June 29, 1998 P e, CA 80801-5745

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization & Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Gentlemen:

This letter will authorize the appointment of MORTON FLOM, P. Eng, and/or M.
Flom Associates, Inc. to act as our Agent in all FCC matters.

This appointment is effective until otherwise notified by us.
This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti-Drug Abuse Act.
The application is not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to section 5301 of
the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 USC 8.62, and no party to the applications is
subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that section.
Sincerely,
Kenwood Communications Corporation
Per: a —
Joel E. er
Research & Development Department




